
	

	

2017	VINTAGE		
	
	
The	2017	will	be	remembered	for	the	frost	that	hit	us	late	April.	But	it	was	not	just	
the	frost,		the	drought	caused	by	the	a	very	dry	winter	made	it	very	difficult	for	the	
vines	to	recover	.			
The	rest	of	the	growing	season	was	relatively	trouble	free	apart	from	the	ongoing	
draught	condition	leading	up	to	a	very	early	harvest	in	general.		
	
Pingus	it	self	was	less	hit	by	frost		due	to	the	wind	machines	we	have	installed	since	
2007	(another	frost	year)	They	made	it	possible	to	“safe”	76	%	of	a	normal	harvest	.	
19	barrels	of	normal	25	.			
	
Flor	de	Pingus	was	much	more	hit	.	We	have	only	been	able	to	harvest	around	47%	
of	a	normal	harvest	.	Very	tough	to	see	.		
	
	
Thank	God	the	wines	are	very	good	.	Both	Flor	and	Pingus	it	self	are	wines	very	high	
in	color	,	a	powerfull	attack	but	also	with	a	lot	of	freshness	due	to	the	early	harvest	.	
The	finishes	are	impressive	and	the	wines	are	very	long	on	the	palate	.		
	
We	could	not	be	more	happy	with	the	quality	of	the	wines	but	of	course	very	sad	
that	we	have	so	few	bottles	.	We	will	try	compensate	the	lack	of	quantity		with	
wines	that	we	held	back	from	the	2016	they	will	be	offered	on	a	later	state	.		
	
	
	
	
Peter	Sisseck,		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Quintanilla	de	Onésimo,		May	2018	
	
	
	


